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Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist



13th May 2025

Nursery and Reception Owl visit 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

We are very excited to let you know that the children in Nursery and Reception will be visited by owls!

The children will take part in an owl workshop. They will also have the opportunity to hold the owls, as well as ask any questions they might have. 

The visit be on Tuesday 3rd June and will take place during school hours, in the school hall.

The cost of this visit is £2.30.  

In order to secure your child a place, please pay £2.90, via Parent Pay, by Friday 23rd May. 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 


Yours sincerely,

Miss Charlton 

Nursery Class Teacher 
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I give permission for my child to take part in the above activity and will pay £2.30 via Parent Pay.   

Child’s Name ____________________________________ Class _________ 

Signed Parent/Carer_____________________________________________
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Peel Park Primary School and Nursery
Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR

Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412
Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Lloyd C. Mason-Edwards Bsc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH.

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk
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